
 
HINEINU COMMITTEE 

QUESTIONNAIRE FOR VOLUNTEERS 
 

Thank you for your interest in the work of Sukkat Shalom’s Hineinu Committee.  The 
Committee’s name is taken from the Hebrew word which means “We Are Here”.  At 
Sukkat Shalom, the Hineinu Committee connects temple members who can                 
provide support to other temple members in times of celebration, crisis, or unexpected 
need.  The purpose of our Committee is both simple and profound - to create a group of 
temple members who are willing to reach out to other fellow congregants                
in times of need.  Committee volunteers assemble and deliver Shabbat baskets to 
members who are welcoming a new child to their family, facing a serious illness, or 
grieving the loss of a loved one.    

 

1.  I am interested in assembling Shabbat baskets at the temple and driving them to a 
member’s home. 

    Yes ___         No ___  

 

2.  I can drive another temple member to and from a medical appointment. 

    Yes ___          No ___ 

 

3.  I can run an errand for a temple member (i.e., prescription from the drugstore). 

    Yes ___          No ___ 

 

4.  I am interested in delivering dinner to another temple member’s home.  

    Yes ___         No ___ 

 

5.  I can provide babysitting at a temple member’s home while the parents are there.    

    Yes ___         No ___   

 

6.  I am interested in volunteering to participate in social events (brunch, barbeque, 
Shabbat dinner) for new temple members. 

    Yes ___          No ___ 

 

Name: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Home /cell phone number(s): 
_________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Please email your completed questionnaire to Marily Schonthal 
(m-schonthal@kellogg.northwestern.edu) 

 
Thank you, 
Committee Co-Chairs Missy Fleming, Beth Gomberg-Hirsch, and Marily Schonthal 
 

  Please call the Congregational Office (847 251-2675) if you have questions or concerns. 


